
 
Holywood District u3a Christmas Lunch 

 

You are invited to a-end the Holywood District 
u3a Christmas lunch on Tuesday 14th December at 

12.30 in Holywood Golf Club 

 

Numbers are limited so to reserve a place please 
contact Sharyn at groups@holywoodu3a.org 

 

The total cost is £25 which includes a welcome 
drink, lunch and a Kp 

 

To secure your place please bring an envelope 

with £25 and your name, telephone number and 
your menu choices clearly marked on the outside 
to the general meeKng on Friday 26th November


